
The board held a regular meeting on 10-1-18 at the township building.  At 7:00 PM Jeremy Saling-
President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustees-Dave Lang and Jay 
Clark, Fiscal Officer-Molly Long, Road Worker- Rick Johnson, Zoning Inspector-Ron Duda, residents 
Kenneth Johnson, Jim Gorley and Mike Schlesonia. 
  
The pre-approved minutes from Sept. 17th were signed by the trustees. 

 

Old Business 
Lang-  Reported that we received the bill from Shelly for Fairview Rd. and will submit to OPWC for 
payment. OPWC- $240,443 and Franklin Twp.- $93,505.  No bill from Griffen for stripping road yet. 
Took application in for well permit.  Working with Steve Nethers on drilling well.  Will check with Jim 
Hundley re: septic. 
Clark- Took call from Dan Guerin re: re-setting time of generator to cycle, it cycled at 7 PM. 
Saling- None 

 

 

New Business 
Lang- None  
Clark- Sold Lutheran cemetery lot #402 to Chirdon’s. 
Saling- None 
 
 

Public Comment- Mike Schlesonia requested a new computer for the fire service at our building.  
Clark made a mation to purchase a new Dell for $425, 2nd by Lang, vote unanimous. 

Roads- Rick reported getting a new tire on the mower and he has been mowing.   

Safety- Rick checked all signs. 

Zoning-Inspector Duda reported he had issued  a lot split to Demaline’s on Flintridge and an ag 
building permit to Paul Brill. 

Fiscal Officer-Long- None   
 
Payments in the amount of $9,215.21 were made. 
  
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Lang.   
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Clark. 
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